

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

<u>www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk</u> <u>office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u>

Better Never Stops

17th March 2020

Coronavirus (COVID-19) update

Dear Parents & Carers,

In light of the Government's announcements yesterday, including those around social distancing and non-essential contact with others, we will be taking action to minimise the risk of infection to pupils, staff and parents wherever possible. This means we will be cancelling anything deemed 'non-essential' to the daily operation of the school.

Therefore:

- upcoming parents' evenings,
- class assemblies,
- school trips,
- and class Book-Looks

are all now cancelled.

I will update you on future arrangements regarding these events as soon as I am able.

Whole school assemblies, which are usually daily, will also stop and the teachers will continue to discuss good personal hygiene with the children.

After school clubs are currently regarded as 'essential' as I know many of you rely on these clubs in order to honour work commitments.

It may be that I need to review all of these arrangements in the coming days; I will keep you updated as regularly as is necessary.

If you require any further information, please contact the school office or myself directly.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher











